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400 Chestnut Street Tower II

S. 10December 1 1,

SQRD-50-328/81-28

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II - Suite 3100
101 Marietta Street

\Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 2 - ADDITIONAL LEVEL OF UNDER- OR OVER-VOLTAGE
PROTECTION - SQRP-50-328/81-28

Please refer *.o a letter from me to you dated December 4,1981 on the above
subject in which we submitted our final report on Additional Level of
Under- or Over-Voltage Protection. The subject deficiency was initially
reported to NRC-0IE Inspector R. V. Crlenjak on April 3, 1981 in ccordance
with 10 CFR 50.55(e) as NCR SQN EEB 8114. From a subsequent discussion
with a member of your staff, we understand that our method of closing out
this item does not agree with OIE procedures. A revised final report
addressing corrective action will be submitted to yott after resolution of
the item with NRC-NRR.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with R. H. Shell at

FTS 858-2688.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
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L.'M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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cc: Mr. Richt.rd C. DeYoung, Director \; . \
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